LEGAL NOTICE

The City of Conway is seeking statements of qualifications and performance data from prospective
consulting firms to provide low impact development/green infrastructure design and engineering services
for the Markham Square Water Quality Demonstration Project, with the option of providing
construction management and construction services. The project will include public outreach and
education, NEPA investigation, survey, and development of construction documents, easement and
acquisition and permitting. The project is intended to demonstrate best practices in low impact
development and green infrastructure design. The project is being partially funded by an EPA Section
319(h) grant from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency administered through the Arkansas Natural
Resources Commission. The project is of the type envisioned by the Lake Conway-Point Remove Urban
Watershed Framework Plan found at: http://uacdc.uark.edu/work/conway-urban-watershed-
framework-plan.

Full details about this request for qualifications can be received by contacting the City of Conway
Procurement Manager: Jamie.brice@cityofconway.org 501-358-6810.

NOTE: Firms shall not provide a fee schedule. Responses Due December 2, 2019.

Only those firms or individuals submitting letters of interest and completed qualifications packages that
best meet the needs of the City of Conway will be considered for the requested services, regardless of
past contracts with the City of Conway.

This solicitation is pursuant to State of Arkansas Procurement Laws and Rules, Subchapter 8,
Procurement of Professional Services. The City of Conway encourages participation of small,
minority, and woman own business enterprises in the procurement of goods, services,
professional services, and construction.

The City of Conway complies with all civil rights provisions of federal statutes and related authorities
that prohibit discrimination in programs and activities receiving federal financial assistance. Therefore,
the City does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, age, national origin, religion or disability,
in the admission, access to and treatment in the City’s programs and activities as well as the City’s hiring
or employment practices. The complaints of alleged discrimination and inquiries regarding the City’s
nondiscrimination policies may be directed to the Human Resources Director, (ADA/Title VI
Coordinator), 1201 Oak Street, Conway, AR 72032, 501 450-7087, (Voice/TTY 711), or the following
email address: humanresources@cityofconway.org. This notice is available from the ADA/504/Title VI
Coordinator in large print, on audio compact disc and in Braille. Free language assistance is available for
LEP individuals.

Dated this 13" of October, 2019
CITY OF CONWAY
CONWAY, ARKANSAS BY: Finley Vinson, P.E., City Engineer
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